
 

BASEBALL GAME 

FRIDAY, JUNE 20, 2025 

Join us for a trip to Pittsburgh for a Pirates Baseball Game Friday, June 20, 2025. 

Cost is $50/person and includes game ticket, bus, and driver tip. Please bring a 

debit or credit card for food or other items as PNC Park is a cashless venue. On the 

day of the game, we will gather in the parking lot across the street to board the 

bus at 4:15 p.m. The bus will depart at 4:30 p.m. If you would like to attend the 

game, please contact the church office by Monday, May 19th. Names of each 

person attending is needed along with an emergency phone number for each. 

Seats are limited and will be reserved on a first come basis. For questions, call the 

office, 724-459-7991. 

 


